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association of university and college empl~yees 

Darlene Bailey 
Cat Records 
LPC 
Campus Mai 1 

Dear Darlene: 

April 7, 1982 

I am forwarding a copy of a letter I received today from Robert· 
Grant concerning the establish ment of the joint Union-Administration 
Committee on Video Display Tenninals. I would appreciate it if you would 
read this letter so that we can discuss it at the Executive meeting on 
April 22nd. If you are unable to attend the Executive meeting, please 
contact me and let me know y-0ur views on this matter . 

encls. 

Yours truly, 

Wendy Bice 
Union Co-ordinator 
AUCE Local I 
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#202-6383 Memorial Road, University of _British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1 W5 
. Telephone: 224 -2308 . 
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